ww.samusicacademv.co

STUDENT OF THE MONTH - BAILEY A.

A student of Fabian Beltran, Bailey is always prepared for her lessons. She brings her materials to class, follows any practice or technique suggestions given by her instructor and has an excellent attitude! According to Fabian, Bailey is always positive and willing to try new and more difficult pieces. As a result, Bailey has had a huge advancement and improvement during the last two months. Congratulations, Bailey! Keep up the pace!



Dear SAMA Family,

Have you heard the good news? With the help of friends, family, students, organizations, and businesses like SAMA, I've recently founded an exciting nonprofit arts organization called Guitar San Antonio. Our mission is to provide high quality guitar music concerts and guitar education to the diverse population of San Antonio.

During this exciting time for our organization, I would like to personally invite you to become a member of the Guitar SA "Founders Circle,"

where the first 100 members of the Guitar SA organization receive exclusive benefits including free choice seating tickets, autographed merchandise from our artists, access to pre-sale tickets, and more, for as long as they choose to be members! All the usual membership "Perks" (including Guitar SA TV and access to our library of exclusive in-depth teaching videos) are included in each "Founders Circle" membership. Guitar SA Membership is open to guitarists, guitar enthusiasts, students, music fans, and all else who support the Guitar San Antonio mission. Membership is open to citizens of all nations, of any age. Membership starts at only \$25/year so join us today! I hope to see all of you during our first concert event featuring Dr. Isaac Bustos with special guest Yuri Liberzon live at Travis Park United Methodist Church on Dec. 4th at 8pm!



-Jake Ramirez Guitar San Antonio, Founder

Learn more at guitarsanantonio.org!

WINTER RECITAL

Sunday, December 8th LOL Comedy Club 618 NW Loop 410, SA, TX 78216

RECITAL TIPS:



Arrive 15 minutes before your performance time.



Once the recital begins, be courteous and listen quietly to your peers.



Once it's your turn: rise quickly, walk up to the stage, introduce yourself & your piece.

STUDIO HOLIDAY

Please note that SAMA will be closed for the Christmas Holiday from Sunday,

December 22nd -Sunday, January 5th. We will re-open on Monday, December 6th. We wish you a safe and happy holiday season with your family!





